CALLING ON BOYD HOUSE - The Model A Ford was a familiar sight around Norman when William Bennett Bizzell was president
of the University of Oklahoma—not so much when the Model A Ford Club of Dallas came to call on Memorial Day, 2010. The David
Borens were not home to greet the group but invited the members to park in front of Boyd House while they took a self-guided walk-
ing tour of the campus. The club, whose membership includes OU graduate Nancy Sanders and her husband, Neal, promotes the
restoration and preservation of the automobile produced between 1928 and 1931 by the Ford Motor Company.



